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3rd September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are very much looking forward to students returning to school. I hope that you and your child have 
looked through the re-opening guidance for their year group.  These can be found on our website 
https://www.ifieldcc.w-sussex.sch.uk/news/?pid=96&nid=2&storyid=240. 

It is important that students arrive at the right entrance, as follows: 
 
Year seven – main front entrance at 8.30am 
Year eight – rear entrance (by the bicycle sheds) at 8.30am 
Year nine – side entrance (by the hall) at 8.30am 
Year ten – main front entrance at 8.40am 
Year eleven – ‘Goods’ entrance in the middle of the front section of the school, beside the car park at 
08:30am  
Sixth form – Via the new reception (formerly adult education/leisure entrance) 08:45am 
 
Our system of ‘bubbles’ is new practice for us and we will all be working hard to ensure students are 
kept safe. 
 
Some things to note from the school calendar: 

Year eleven PCE will not be able to take place. 

Open evening will be held virtually – a virtual tour and my presentation will be available on the school 
website. We are looking to see if we can have some visits out of school hours but will advise further. 

We have only three INSET days in the calendar so far. The other two have been left in case we have 
unforeseen need and we will give you as much notice as possible of when we plan to use these. 
 
Lastly can I thank you all for your support in such a difficult situation, you have been amazing. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Rob Corbett, Headteacher 
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